
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

USA 

November 24, 1978 

Mr. Brian Kenna 
Current Affairs 
Maison de Radio Canada 
Montreal, Quebec, 

CANADA 

Dear Brian: 

In an effort to recover the materials I loaned Charlier and agreed for 
him to give to you for your JFK show, when I received no response to a 
number of letters I phoned the French Embassy in Washington and spoke 
with a very kind gentleman in the press office. 

He has been in touch with Charlier, from whom I have received the enclosed 
letter and three 8mm films, two of which retain my identifications of them 
as Martin and Nix films. 

While as I say to Charlier the receipt appears to be for what you sent me, 
which is totally useless to me and is not what I loaned him, I would 
appreciate any check you can make to determine that, in fact, what you 
sent me is what your people in Paris received from him. 

I will keep all parties informed with copies until I receive the missing 
materials. 

Sincerely, 

Li 

Harold Weisber 


